
Minutes 

CTO/Board Meeting 

4-28-21 

 

The meeting convened at 4:03 p.m. 

 

The CTO presented proposals to the Board for the 2021-2022 School Year 

- Changes to language in Policy 503.1  Evaluation of Certificated Personnel 

- Update Salary Schedule 

- Reducing the current school day by 30 minutes and adding a half day for students on Fridays 

- Increase personal days from 2 to 3 

- Increase dependent health insurance coverage from 250/month to 300/month 

 

Board and CTO discussed the CTO proposals. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 12, 2021. 

 

Recorded by Superintendent Alan Felgenhauer. 


